

December 1, 2020

Lyn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

Dear Lyn.

Thank you for your gift work around the globe.

received on 3/31/2020 to support Project HOPE's lifesaving

Project HOPE

Suite 600 Bethesda, MD 20814

+1 (844)349-0188

projecthope.org

UŚA

7500 Old Georgetown Road

donorservices@projecthope.org

Because of your generosity and compassion, we are able to train and deploy volunteers, educate local health care workers, combat disease, strengthen existing health systems, and undertake new, badly needed programs for health education and training. And when disasters strike, volunteers and donors like you help Project HOPE respond quickly and nimbly.

On behalf of all of us at Project HOPE, on behalf of the world's most vulnerable people who will forever be grateful for medical help, and on behalf of the health care staff in country who will successfully care for generations to come, I can never thank you enough.

Sincerely,

Rabih Torbay President and Chief Executive Officer

Project HOPE is a charitable organization pursuant to section 501 (c)(3) of the US Internal

Revenue Code. No goods or services were provided by Project HOPE in return for this gift of \$100 made on 3/31/2020. Contributions are tax-deductible as permitted by law.

If you have any questions, please email donorservices@projecthope.org or call our toll free number at 1-844-349-0188